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  Letter dated 13 May 2014 from the Permanent Representative of 

Uruguay to the United Nations addressed to the President of the 

Economic and Social Council 
 

 

 I have the honour to write to you in your capacity as President of the 

Economic and Social Council and, in line with my country’s historical commitment 

to the situation in Haiti, I wish to inform you that Uruguay is interested in joining 

the Ad Hoc Advisory Group on Haiti.  

 Uruguay coordinates the Group of Friends of Haiti in New York, contributes 

troops to the United Nations Stabilization Mission in Haiti and has very close ties 

with the Haitian people, which the Government of Uruguay wishes to strengthen 

even further by joining the Ad Hoc Advisory Group on Haiti.  

 Uruguay believes that the Group’s contribution in essential areas such as 

Haiti’s development strategy, socioeconomic recovery, reconstruction and stability 

has made it a central player.  

 The Government of Uruguay therefore aligns itself with the aims and 

commitment of the Ad Hoc Advisory Group on Haiti.  

 I should be grateful if you would have this letter circulated to the members of 

the Economic and Social Council.  

 

 

(Signed) Gonzalo Koncke 

Ambassador 

Permanent Representative of Uruguay 

to the United Nations 
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